
� Consider using people who are already talking directly with customers
as bloggers. If the blog is designed to help people use your service
(or just better understand it), you might be looking for someone who
normally handles customer support or someone who is involved in the
day-to-day maintenance of the system. In almost every case, you’re look-
ing for a blogger whose everyday job is “doing” rather than managing or
communicating.

� Think about asking multiple people to contribute to the blog. Don’t
forget that in some cases, more than one blogger is a good idea. For
example, Google’s official blog (shown in Figure 10-4), intended to keeps
its readers current on the “news, technology, and culture of Google,”
is created by several authors, including product managers, engineers,
store managers, and even the VP of operations.

The Google Blog (at www.google.com/googleblog) is written very
informally, though all its bloggers conform to normal grammar, punctua-
tion, and spelling standards. The overall tone is light, sometimes even
self-mocking, but always informative. Several different contributors allow
Google to present several different voices and an overall picture of the
Google attitude and culture — even while letting folks know about the
newly redesigned Google Store.

� Your blogger has to be a good writer! Whoever you choose to be your
blogger — maybe it’s even you — you need to find someone who has
knowledge but who can also write. The informal, friendly style of most
blogs looks easy but can be very difficult, especially for people who are
usually tasked with writing company memos and annual reports.

Figure 10-3:
Through
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